NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS e ey s

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT AZTEG, WEW MEXICO, 47410
(808) 334-6178 Fax (808)334.6170
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GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

February 18, 1997

Leo J Harrison Sr
Harrison Petroleum
PO Box 352
Shiprock NM 87420

RE: Navajo B #1, #30-045-11290, F-28-32N-17W

Dear Mr. Harrison:

A review of our records from January 1960, to December 1996, show that the above referenced well
has never been productive. An inspection of this well on January 29, 1997, by myself, revealed that
it is shut in.

Please be notified that this well is in gross violation of NMOCD Rule #201. You are hereby given
30 days (until March 18, 1997) to reply by letter to this office stating your intentions for bringing the

Navajo B #1 into compliance.

Please feel free to contact me at this office if you have any questions.

Emest Cardona
Deputy O&G Inspector
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